
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 our school jotter App  

Golden Book Pupils 

Attendance Awards  

Cygnet Alice & Szymon  

Wren Kai & Maja  

Kingfisher Gabriela & Skye  

Puffin Everly & Lilian-Rose 

Owl Mara & Sienna  

Starling Caspian & Scarlett  

Team Points  

 

How do I find the new app? 

For iOS users: To find the app in the App Store, simply search for School Jotter and     down-

load the app powered by Webanywhere 

For Android users: To find the app in the Google Play Store, simply search for School            

jotter and download the app powered by Webanywhere  

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

25th September 
2020 

Pen Mill Academy attendance -  95% 
 
Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Wren class who attained the highest class        
attendance this week with 99% 

Well done to Sycamore team who achieved the most team points this week with 200 
points 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk
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Please ensure you complete and return your consent forms by   
Monday 28th September. Thank you.  

Wren class  

All children need welly boots and a waterproof coat please, especially on a Thursday when 
it is forest school.  Thank you.  

The Reception Team  

Dear families, 
 
A big thank you to you for adhering to the school guidelines for drop off and 
collection. The atmosphere in school and on the school grounds remains very 
positive and it is important that we remain strict in following the risk assess-
ment set out by the school to keep our children, staff and parents safe. 
 
Please find detailed below a few gentle reminders: 
 
 All families must socially distance on the car park/ playgrounds during drop off 

and collection times, even if your children are in the same bubble.  
 Keep your children by your side, please do not allow them to run around or ride 

on scooters.  
 Please keep to your designated drop off and collection times. Please respect our 

neighbours and do not gather outside the gates early or park in front of their 
gates or drives. 

 Any messages must be sent to the office or to your child’s class year group email.  
 Mobile phones should not be used on school site. 
 One adult only to accompany children onto site. 
 After collection, please leave the playground promptly. 
 Reading books are given out on Tuesdays and must only be returned on Fridays. 

This allows us to quarantine books for 72 hours. 
 Please ensure we have up to date contact numbers should we need to contact 

you in an emergency or inform you of a class closure.  
 Please ensure you have completed all consent forms for Tapestry (EYFS) and 

Seesaw (Key stage 1) to allow your child to access home learning and for you to 
view your child’s learning journey at school. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation, any questions please do not hesitate to contact the 

team via the school office. 
 

Kind regards 
Tracy Manning 



Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

INSET DAY  23rd October 2020 

OCTOBER HALF TERM  26th-30th October 2020 

NURSERY PORTRAITS AND SIBLING 
PHOTOS  

9th November 2020 

INFANT PORTRAITS AND SIBLING 
PHOTOS  

16th November 2020 

FLU VACCINATIONS  18th November 2020 

 


